
 
 

 

 
Dear Potential Exhibitors, 
 
On behalf of Activity Director James Fernandez, MD, PhD, Department of Allergy & Clinical Immunology at 
Cleveland Clinic, and the Cleveland Clinic Center for Continuing Education, we request your support during the 
inaugural Updates in Primary Immunodeficiency CME symposium. 
 
This course is designed for health care professionals, including physicians, physician assistants, nurse 
practitioners, fellows, and residents, with an interest in allergy, immunology, rheumatology, hematology and 
beyond. 
 
The in-person symposium will be held at the InterContinental Hotel & Conference Center on Cleveland Clinic’s 
Main Campus on April 4 and 5, 2025.  A live stream option is also available.  We anticipate 200 participants 
and faculty for the course.   
 
The exhibit levels are Platinum - $15,000; Gold - $10,000; Silver - $5,000; Bronze - $3000.  The Platinum and 
Gold levels include a non-CME satellite presentation.  The exhibit hall will be outside of the lecture hall. 
 
To view exhibit levels, promotional opportunities and to reserve your space please visit our website at 
https://www.clevelandclinicmeded.com/live/courses/immunodeficiency/exhibit.asp 
 
The Cleveland Clinic Educational Foundation Tax ID is # 34-0714553.  Please make checks payable to the 
Cleveland Clinic Educational Foundation and mail to:  
 

Cleveland Clinic Educational Foundation 
9500 Euclid Avenue, JJN-501 

Cleveland, Ohio 44195 
 
Thank you for your consideration. Please contact me if you have questions or require further information.  
 
Kindest regards,  
 
Samantha Pringle 
Project Manager  
Phone: 216.470.7363  
Email: pringls@ccf.org  
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